
TAHOE DONNER ASSOCIATION 

APRIL 9, 2020 EXECUTIVE SESSION REPORT 

An executive session of the Board was held at 2:25 p.m. on April 9, 2020. 

The Board discussed several personnel matters, including the search for a new general manager. 

The meeting was continued to April 10, 2020, when the Board reconvened to discuss issues related to 

the departure of the Director of Finance. 

The meeting was continued to April 13, 2020, when the Board interviewed several general manager 

candidates and discussed the candidates. 

The meeting was continued to April 14, 2020, when the Board discussed proposed contract terms for 

the prospective general manager and the search for an interim Director of Finance. 

The meeting was continued to April 15, 2020, when the Board discussed proposed contract terms for 

the prospective general manager and the search for an interim Director of Finance. 

The Board agreed to continue the meeting to April 17, when the Board discussed proposed contract 

terms for the prospective general manager. 

 


